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May 20, 2014                                                       
                                                                          
                  
Re: 2014 Fire Prevention Activities

Dear Property Owner:

Beginning in May, 2014, the District began our annual weed 
abatement program.

In order to minimize fire danger and comply with Cal-Fire 
Regulations, properties must be free of potential fire hazards 
such as weeds.

In the event that you would like the District to handle weed 
abatement on your property, please send the completed “Request 
for Weed Abatement Services” form, which is included with this 
letter, with your check in the amount of $50(no cash please)for 
each lot to be mowed.  Checks should be payable to “Saddle Creek 
CSD Treasurer”, 1000 Saddle Creek Drive, Copperopolis, CA 95228.

Should you desire to handle weed abatement activities yourself 
or through a private contractor, please make sure your property 
is mowed prior to July 30, 2014. Dependent upon growth (if the 
average height of the grass becomes higher then 6”), a second 
mowing will be necessary prior to the end of the 2014 Fire 
Season.

Due to the high risk of fires in our community, it is essential 
that proper prevention measures are completed on a timely basis; 
therefore, any property that has not been mowed by July 30, 
2014, will be abated by the District, and the owner will be 
billed a fee of $50.00.

Please contact Maintenance Manager Greg Hebard at (209) 768-5678 
if you have questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Scott Baker, CSD Vice-President
Saddle Creek CSD                     

                       


